From: lacyc@bendcable.com

To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: HB 4069
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 1:06:48 PM

Dear House Water Committee,

| encourage your support of HB 4069. This would enable the Department of Water Resources to effectively monitor
the use of the public's water. Yes, the water is ours, it is given away for free and the least we can do is to monitor
that use. We have many streams and groundwater areas that are in or near crisis situations and the ability to monitor
use on them is critical for proper management.

Thanks for your service,
Craig Lacy
Bend, OR
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